
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/11/2024 10:18:34 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

04/11/2024

MR Ian Ward
- 48 Rednal ST
MONA VALE NSW 2103

RE: DA2024/1409 - 122 Crescent Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

4/11/2024
Dear Mr Nick England,

Re - Notice of Proposed Development - Application No. DA2024/1409 - 122A Extension of
Jetty Facilities Crescent Road, Newport "The Moorings"

We are writing regarding to the above application to register a formal objection to the
extension of the Jetty/Mooring facilities proposed.

Our submission is being sent as a separate document as it cannot be attached on this site.

Our objection is to the overall size of the group of the proposed private jetties blocking the
navigable waterway which is the key issue.
The jetty sizes should be far smaller than proposed in the submission and should all meet the
legal requirements placed on all jetties in the bay and should reduce the impact on the
waterway, not increase it, as the current proposal significantly negatively affects navigation
and access to existing properties in the bay.

Ian & Caroline Ward
48 Rednal St.
Mona Vale
2103




